
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

 
Board Highlights for the East Central Francophone Meeting 

March 8, 2016 
 

 

 

 

 

École Sainte-Catherine 
The Board received an official letter from school 
council requesting the progression to Grade 4.  The 
Board unanimously voted to approve the request and 
have Sainte-Catherine offer a Pre-K to Grade 4 
program for the 2016-2017 school year. 

 
2016 - 2017 School Calendar 

Marc Dumont, Superintendent, stated that there was 
good feedback from staff when administration shared 
the draft calendars for review.  What emerged from 
the feedback was a request to change the holiday 
periods to match those of neighboring school boards.  
The Board, in favor of the changes, adopted the new 
2016-2017 school calendar as presented by 
administration. 

2010 - 2015 Financial Profile 
Marc Labonté, Secretary-Treasurer, explained that 
this document is created each year to summarize the 
school boards’ financial profile in comparison with 
other boards.   The profile highlights that CSCE is 
doing well in this regard with an accumulated surplus 
of 3.37%. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting 
 

April 25, 2016 

at 4:00 p.m. 

********************* 
If you wish to subscribe to the agenda as a delegation 
or to be heard, please make your request either in 
writing or by calling the Superintendent’s office one 
week before the meetings.  
 
For more information, please contact East Central 
Francophone at 780-645-3888 or toll-free at 1-866-
645-9556. 
 


